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SD/F24/ 49  /2021-22                   June 21, 2021 
  

The Manager 
Listing Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

The Manager  
Department of Corporate Services  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Floor 25, Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

Re.: Scrip Symbol: FEDERALBNK/Scrip Code: 500469 

Sub: Corrigendum to Annual Report FY 2020-21 

Ref: Annual General Meeting (AGM) – Notice of 90th AGM, Annual Report 2020-21, Intimation of Book 
Closure and e-voting related matters filed on June 17,2021 
 
Dear Madam/ Sir,  

With reference to the Annual Report 2020-21 and AGM Notice filed with the Stock Exchanges on June 17, 
2021, please find below the changes in the Annual Report 2020-21.  
 

a) In page 09 of Annual Report, under Head “Asset Quality”, the color coding for legend in the graph was 
incorrect for Gross NPA%. The color coding for legend has been corrected as Blue to depict Gross NPA 
% of the Bank and Yellow to depict Gross NPA% of the Industry. 

 
b) In page 11 of Annual Report, third para second line which reads as “Total Business crossed the 

landmark figure of Rs. 3 Lakh, registering over 10% growth, with Net Interest Income growing 19% y-
o-y to touch Rs. 5534 Crore” should be read as “Total Business crossed the landmark figure of Rs. 3 
Lakh Crore, registering over 10% growth, with Net Interest Income growing 19% y-o-y to touch Rs. 
5534 Crore.” 
 

c) Few spelling and syntax corrections were also made in some pages of Annual Report  
 
This corrigendum shall form an integral part of the Annual Report 2020-21, which has been 

sent/dispatched on June 17, 2021. Accordingly, all the shareholders, stock exchanges, depositories, share 

transfer agent, agencies appointed for e-voting, other authorities, regulators and all other persons 

concerned are requested to take note of the changes as mentioned above. 

Kindly take the information on record. 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For The Federal Bank Limited 
 
 
Samir P Rajdev 
Company Secretary 

Secretarial Department 
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